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Dear Ms. Scott:

The Connecticut State Board of Examiners of Environmental Professionals (the Board) has
received your request regarding the course titled "Optimization and Monitoring for
Bioremediation of Chlorinated Compounds”. Licensed environmental professionals (LEP)
within the State of Connecticut must document every odd calendar year upon license renewal
that they have met the CEC requirements set forth pursuant to section 22a-133v-2(e)(1) of the
Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies (RCSA). This biennial period runs from July 1, 2017
through June 30, 2019.

After review of all the submitted materials, the Board has determined that the course fulfills CEC
requirements pursuant to section 22a-133v-2(e) of the RCSA. However, the Board did not issue
credit for the lunch guest speaker. Therefore, "Optimization and Monitoring for
Bioremediation of Chlorinated Compounds" has been approved for 3.0 CECs and is issued
course number CTLEP-468.

Be advised that partial credit will not be issued and attendance of the full course is mandatory.
It is the understanding of the Board that you will maintain attendance records and issue
certificates of attendance to each attendee. Please ensure that the certificate of attendance has
the attendee’s name, CTLEP course number, as well as the date and location the course was
given, the course title and specifies the correct number of CECs. In addition, please provide a
copy of the complete roster of attendees to Kim.Maiorano(@ct.gov upon completion of such
course.

Please be advised that the determination by the Board that the above-described course meets the
continuing education requirements of the LEP regulations is not to be used or represented in any
manner as an endorsement by the Board of any product, technique, application, or establishment.
The determination that this course meets the Board's continuing education requirements is based
on the Board's review of the submitted information. The Board reserves the right to reconsider
this approval if there is a substantial change to the syllabus of this course, the instructional
materials used, or the course instructor(s) previously approved by the Board.

If you have any questions, please contact Kim Maiorano at (860) 424-3788.

Singerely,

Denise Ruzicka
Chair
Board of Examiners of Environmental Professionals
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